
eComments Report for City Council Meeting Agenda of November 1, 2011
Item Name E-mail Street Neighborhood City St Zip Comment Received
2. (11-1072) 
Recommendation to 
receive supporting 
documentation into the 
record, conclude the public 
hearing, and adopt 
resolution amending the 
Master Fee and Charges 
Schedule. (Citywide)

Melinda Cotton mbcotton@hotmail.com 3rd District, Gary 
Delong

Long 
Beach

CA 90803 I am concerned about the proposal to cut 
City Fees and change rules for CUPs and 
AUP's.  It's my understanding that these 
fees are already based on the costs the City 
incurs to process these permits.  These City 
Fees should NOT be cut.  Long Beach is 
already very business friendly - and needs 
to be sure to allow the City to remain 
neighborhood friendly.   Residents and 
neighborhood associations around the City 
have worked hard to be sure the public has 
proper input into permitting decisions.

11/1/2011

2. (11-1072) 
Recommendation to 
receive supporting 
documentation into the 
record, conclude the public 
hearing, and adopt 
resolution amending the 
Master Fee and Charges 
Schedule. (Citywide)

Laurie Angel casadcl@charter.net 8th District, Rae 
Gabelich

Long 
Beach

CA 90805 Any reduction in cost that will reduce public 
notification from current 750 to 500ft, 
particularly on major CUPs or other 
planning issues that impact the quality of 
life is short-sighted.  Public must be 
informed of matters that impact the quality 
of life in or around their vicinity. For 
example, trucking uses that require a CUP 
can and will impact safety, traffic, visability, 
and air quality along their routes.  Since 
truck travel impacts community health the 
community needs to be fully noticed.

11/1/2011
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